
Friday 25th April 2025 

Year R September 2024 

If you or someone you know has a child starting with us in Year R in September, this is a reminder to bring the evidence 

documents to the school office by 3.15pm on Tuesday 29th April.  

Year 6 Inset Day SATs revision morning on Thursday 1st May – 9am to 12:30pm 

Ahead of SATs week commencing on Monday 12th May, all Year 6 pupils are invited to a morning of revision to take 

place on the inset day, Thursday 1st May. The school will be closed to all other pupils. 

This session will revise the three test subjects of Maths; Reading; Spelling and Grammar; and some simple exam 

techniques. 

The morning will start at 9am and finish at 12:30pm. It will be led by Mr Ducellier and Mr Fanning. We will provide 

drinks and a snack during the session, as well as pizza for lunch at 12pm. There is no charge for this. 

School uniform does NOT need to be worn and children should arrive and leave via the office. 

HTC Open Morning Tours for Years 4 & 5 

These are being held on Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th May 2025. 

Tours start at 9.00am and finish at 10.00am with refreshments afterwards.  

Booking is through TicketSource at www.ticketsource.co.uk/htc-events 

 

DON’T FORGET 

TO BOOK 



Please ensure your child has no nut products in their lunch box, this includes all chocolate 

spreads  

This is really important as we have children with severe nut allergies in 

school.   

Thank you for your support with this matter.  

 

Dates to remember! 

 Tuesday 29th April—Year 1 West Wittering Trip 

 Tuesday 29th April—Year 2 QE Country Park Trip 

 Thursday 1st May—INSET DAY 

 Friday  2nd May—Year 5 Swimming 

 Monday 5th May—Bank Holiday 

 Tuesday 6th May—Whole Class Photos 

 Friday  9th May—Year 5 Swimming 

 Monday 12th May—Year 6 SATs week 

 Friday 16th May—Year 5 Swimming 

 Friday 23rd May—Year 5 Swimming 

 Monday 26th May—Friday 30th May—Half Term 

 

Sponsors of Munchie & Maisie  

the guinea pigs 

Year 3 swimming 

After Half Term, Year 3 will start their swimming lessons. These will run every Friday afternoon from  6th June 

- 11th July.  

If you have any questions about swimming lessons, please speak to your class teacher.  



Online Safety 

Our main safeguarding topic for this half term is Online Safety. At school we teach children about how to keep 

safe online and we monitor their use of technology in school. 

At home, parental controls and privacy settings can help you manage how your child spends time on line and 

help to keep them safe. The following social media platforms have a minimum age of 13:  

Facebook, Whatsapp, You Tube, Instagram, TikTok, Snapchat, X ( formerly Twitter), Pinterest.  

Below is some Online Safety Top tips to keep your children safe at online.  



Headteacher  
Awards! 

 
  

 

Stars 
 of the  

Week! 
Year R Hedgehogs 

Joey 

Year 1 Owls 

Mayson 

Year 2 Lizards 

Vinnie 

Year 3 Dolphins 

Brayden 

Year 4 Lions 

Marlayah 

Year 5 Pandas 

Shontai 

Year 6 Gorillas 

Elcie 

Well done to this weeks attendance winners 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

They get to have Magnum the attendance alpaca in class  

this week! 

Lizards 

97.1% 

Inset days 2024/2025 

 
Thursday 1st May 

Monday 21st July 

Tuesday 22nd July 

 

Cherri Ashley  Sivanah 

Joey Coen  Mylah 

Jamie Mia  Isabel 

Travis Ernie  Eric 

Jayden Albert  George 

Tommy Shontai  Sienna 

Teddy Bailey  Aiza 

Naomi Danny  Lillie 




